From: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk

Sent: 01 October 2020 13:52

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2020/3618/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

On 2020-09-16 20:03, Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea wrote:
> Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication
> application 2020/3618/P

>
>Y555723

> OBJECT

Object to piecemeal changes to the facade of this building.

The replacement windows that have already been installed are crude and bulky and do not enhance the property.

These proposals, likewise, increase (*by double) the sight lines, are insensitively designed and harm the integrity of
this residential block.

Eldred Evans
Chair
BCAAC
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